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23rd March 2019 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers,  

 

PGL Osmington Bay September 2019 

  

I am sure that most of you are aware that we arrange a residential trip at the beginning of the  

Autumn Term when your child moves to Year 6.  This year we will again be going to Osmington 

Bay.  This trip has proved to be a very successful and enjoyable one, with our children 

benefitting from many social and academic experiences.  

  

Osmington Bay is one of PGL’s largest centres located at the heart of the World Heritage 

Jurassic Coast in Dorset.  The proposed visit would be from Monday 23rd September to Friday 

27th September 2019.  

  

A meeting and presentation will be held at 3.30pm on Friday 29th March in classroom 6B, which 

will give you a very good idea of what to expect.  This will just be for parents only.  If you are not 

able to attend a copy of the presentation will be available on our website.  Following the meeting, a 

further letter will be sent out asking you to return a permission slip and a deposit to show your 

commitment to the trip.   

 

We have already booked the trip and paid our initial deposit.  Transportation has not yet been 

booked but we are currently looking at between £25.00 and £35.00 per child.  The cost of the trip 

per child is therefore looking at being between £360.00 and £370.00.  A letter confirming the cost 

of the trip and the proposed payment schedule will be sent out after we receive the permission slips 

back and know the number of children attending. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Hazel West 

Headteacher 
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